
Please take a few minutes to reflect upon what worked very well for you and what you tried but was not successful.  These suggestions will 
be used to help all show superintendents across the states.  Thank you so much for your help.  Please return to the ALSA Office.

Sincerely, Cheryl Ryberg, ALSA Office

These ideas were successful . . . These ideas did not work out well . . . 




